
    The MPWD Welcomes 
Your Participation in Its 

Districting Process
In November 2022, members of the MPWD Board of Directors will 
be elected from divisions within the MPWD service area, as 
opposed to at-large elections. 

CUSTOMER CONNECT

MidPeninsulaWater.org/elections

THURSDAY, MARCH 24, 2022 / 6:30 p.m.
FINAL

HEARING

Join the virtual public hearing live and view map details at:

On February 24, 2022, the above Draft Division Map was selected by 
the Board as the preferred option. Please let the Board hear from you! 
Or, reply with your comments to the MPWD General Manager Tammy 
Rudock at tammyr@midpeninsulawater.org and she will share 
them with the Board at its final public hearing on March 24, 2022.

NEW! 
STREET-LEVEL DETAIL MAP ONLINE


